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OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL  

 

 
October 24, 2022 

(4:00 P.M.) 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  The Honorable Council Members 

   Jacksonville City Council 

 

FROM:  The honorable Terrance Freeman 

   Council President 

 

SUBJECT: Excused Absence Request All City Council Business 

  

 

I respectfully request to be excused from all City Council related business scheduled for 

October 24, 2022, through October 25, 2022, due to family medical reasons.  

 

Thank you for consideration of this request. 

 

Please contact Gerrie Ford-Hardin, Secretary to the Council President At-Large Group 1 at 

(904) 255-5179 for additional information or correspondence. 

 

TEF/gfh 

 

cc: Council Members/Staff 

 Margaret M. Sidman, Director/Council Secretary 

Merriane G. Lahmeur, Chief, Legislative Services Division 

Yvonne Mitchell, Chief, Administrative Services Division 

Kim Taylor, Council Auditor 

Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division 
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